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You are required to bring full PE kit to every lesson, regardless of whether you are injured / unwell.  There are a number of reasons for this department rule, including the following:

1. Your injury / illness may not stop you from participating fully in the lesson.  You may be able to help out or take part in certain drills, practices or games, but need your kit to do so.

2. All pupils, whether injured / unwell or not, are frequently asked to help out with equipment.  The equipment could be dirty or have sharp edges which could potentially damage your uniform, so your PE kit is essential in order to avoid this happening.

3. If your class are taking part in an outdoor activity then you will be required to go outside, regardless of the weather.  It is better that your PE kit gets wet than your uniform, which you will have to wear for the rest of the day.

4. It is important that each pupil feels like they are part of the class.  Having everyone in full PE kit and taking part to some degree (rather sitting at the side in their uniform) contributes towards a more positive class ethos.
